DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1111/P1dn
FROM THE PIK:Kjf:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 12, 2006

Monica;

Per your request, this draft is a preliminary draft. It will have to be redrafted to be
introducible.

Pamela J. Kahler

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—2682

E-mail: pam.kahler@legis.wisconsin.gov



